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Federal Communications Commission
Media Bureau

Audio Division

445 Twelfth Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: WDDM(FM), Hazlet, New Jersey
Facility Identification Number: 70644
WVRM, Inc.
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority

Dear Sir or Madam:

WVRM, Inc. (“WVRM?”), licensee of WDDM(FM), Hazlet, New Jersey (Facility ID No.
70644), by its counsel and pursuant to §73.1635 of the Commission’s Rules, hereby respectfully
requests an extension of its special temporary authority (“STA”) originally granted on August 2,
2007 and most recently extended on January 7, 2010. The STA is due to expire on July 7, 2010.

On August 2, 2007, the Media Bureau granted STA authority to WVRM to operate
WDDM with the following facilities:

Geographic coordinates: 40° 23’ 45” N, 74° 10’ 30” W (NAD 1927)

Channel 207 (89.3 MHz)
Effective radiated power: 0.0035 kilowatt (H&V)
Antenna height:
Above ground: 67 meters
Above mean sea level: 158 meters
Above average terrain: 134 meters

On November 9, 2007, WVRM filed a minor change application (File No. BPED-
20071109ADP) requesting a change of its licensed operating parameters to reflect the above-
listed facilities with an increase in power of 5 watts (the “Minor Change Application”). The
Media Bureau notified WVRM by letter dated January 22, 2008 that two applications were filed
during the noncommercial educational FM (“NCE”) filing window for new and major change
applications which directly conflict with WVRM’s requested facilities identified in the Minor
Change Application.
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So as to avoid having to cease WDDM’s service, WVRM filed an amendment to its
Minor Change Application on April 23, 2009, specifying Channel 284 as a displacement
channel for the station’s current Channel 207. That application remains pending.

The conflicting applications cited by the Media Bureau in the January 22, 2008 letter
have now been acted upon, and a construction permit was authorized on June 4, 2009 for new
NCE station WSFS(FM), Channel 207, Freehold, New Jersey. See File No. BNPED-
20071022BVB. That construction permit was modified on April 14, 2010. See File No.
BMPED-20100318AKW.

In order to enable the station to continue to provide service to the public without
interruption, WDDM respectfully requests this extension to permit WDDM’s continued
operation in the manner described above for an additional 180 days, or until such time as
WSFS(FM) commences operation, or until such time as WDDM can commence operation on
the displacement channel (Channel 284) pursuant to grant of the Minor Change Application as
amended on April 23, 2009.

Should you need further information in connection with this request, please communicate
with the undersigned.

Sincerely,

F. Scott Pippin

cc:  Jaspal Suri
WDDM(FM) Public Inspection File



